From:  David Abouem abouematchoyi@yahoo.fr
Date:  Wednesday, October 06, 2004 5:03 AM

To:  project@iaia.org <project@iaia.org>

Subject:  Recommendation for Mr KIMAKA/Mipacam

To the Program Administrator,
CBBIA Program

IAIA International

Headquaters

1330 23 rd Street South, Suite

C- FARGO, ND 58103 USA

 

 

Please Sir, Find  hereinafter my recommendation for Mr KIMAKA Dieudonné, President of the MIPACAM Ngo.

 

During my many professional contacts with Mr Dieudonné KIMAKA, I am proud to state that this is someone whose eagerness  to grow intellectually knows no bounds.

 

His stubborness to get at what he sets as objectives will always strike those who come in contact with him.

 

The curriculum and the professional background of this almost self taught man is a living testimony to these two qualities which I believe characterize this gentleman.

 

His ability to work in difficult conditions and to face  adversity could enable him to undertake and  to succeed in this project.

 

I would therefore wish to recommend him very strongly, please.

 

With my best  regards

 

D.  ABOUEM  A  TCHOYI .
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